
Christmas will soon be here, and once again, there is an opportunity for our parishioners to 

donate flowers for the altar for this joyous Holy Day.  Your donation of $5 or more will help 

purchase the poinsettias and other altar decorations which make our church so beautiful 

during the Christmas season.  If you wish, you may dedicate your donation in memory of a 

loved one, or you may want to just make a donation with no dedication.  Either way is fine.  

Please use the form below to make your donation and return it no later than December 

17th, so that our order may be placed accordingly.  Many thanks for your generosity! 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed is my donation of $_________ to be used for poinsettias and other decorations 

for the altar on Christmas.  Please print legibly.  

 

If your donation is  “In Memory Of” -  

Your Name   _____________________________________ 

Phone Number  _____________________________________ 

In Memory of   _____________________________________ 

   _____________________________________ 

 

If no dedication is made -  

Your Name   _____________________________________ 

Phone Number  _____________________________________ 

 

Please understand that all donations must be received by December 17th in order to be included on the 

list of donations.  Please return via the collection basket in an envelope marked “Christmas Flowers”. 


